
Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 13/1/20 

 

On Saturday night, the Cork Camogie Board held their annual awards night.  2019 

was a most successful year.  The senior, intermediate, junior, minor, U16 and 

U15 teams had won All-Ireland and/or Munster titles. 

Three Kilbree girls (Mary Murphy, Kate O’Donovan and Caoimhe Murphy) were 

delighted to receive their U15A All-Ireland camogie medals.  This title had not 

been won by Cork since 2003 and there were great celebrations on the night. 

Kilbree camogie club’s AGM will take place this week.  A report of this meeting 

will be included in next week’s notes. 

 

Club membership and lotto renewal will take place on Friday night, in the club 

rooms from 8-9.30pm.  All members and prospective members are invited to 

attend. 

There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 6, 

21 and 38.  The lucky dip winners were Bertie Deasy, O’Driscoll’s Pub and 

Raymond Harrington.  The lotto jackpot is €1,200. 

 

 


